
June 19, 1996 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Vince Palamara 

484 Hoodridge Drive 

Apt. D3 

Pittsburgh, PA 15234 

 

Dear Mr. Palamara: 

 

Thank you for your letter of June 14, 1996 and the accompanying synopsis of some of your interviews 

relevant to the assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

The synopsis which you enclosed will become part of the permanent records of the Assassination 

Records Review Board.  The Review Board records will become part of The President John F. 

Kennedy Assassination Records Collection (JFK Collection) at the National Archives. 

 

I look forward to receiving the audio tapes of your interviews with various Secret Service agents.  

Please consider if there are additional tapes of interviews that you think would further enrich the 

historical record of the assassination.  Upon receiving the audio tapes, a review will be conducted of 

them.  I am assuming that the tapes will be an appropriate and important addition to the JFK 

Collection.  Following the receipt and review of the tapes, we would provide you with a Deed of 

Gift that would be used as the vehicle to make the tapes a part of the JFK Collection at the National 

Archives. 

 

Again, thank you for writing again and for all of your cooperation.  The Review Board appreciates 

your generosity and we look forward to hearing from you in the near future.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk 



Associate Director 


